

DISTRICT ATTORNEY KINGS COUNTY

350 JAY STREET BROOKLYN, NY 11201-2908 (718) 250-2000 WWW.BROOKLYNDA.ORG

Office of Public Information 718-250-2300

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE April 10, 2014

Kings County District Attorney Kenneth P. Thompson Extends Passover Greetings to the Observant Throughout Brooklyn

The District Attorney reaffirms his commitment to social justice for all in Brooklyn

Brooklyn, NY. Kings County District Attorney sends Passover greetings to all those observing the holiday. His greetings, below.

Dear Friend,

With the approach of Passover, the Jewish people celebrate freedom from bondage and impart the traditions of the exodus from Egypt. There are enduring lessons to be learned from the biblical narrative.

At my inauguration, I recommitted myself to applying justice and compassion in equal measures for everyone in Brooklyn. As we reflect on the terms of redemption and justice in Passover, I celebrate the diversity of Brooklyn's distinct communities, all united by our commitment to make our neighborhoods better and safer for our families and our children. Together, around Passover, we celebrate tradition. We celebrate justice and the sacred rule of law that protects the vulnerable and the downtrodden.

With best wishes for a meaningful holiday filled with the joy of friends and family,

Sincerely yours,

Kenneth P. Thompson

Contact:

Office of Public Information Kings County District Attorney's Office (718) 250-2300